
The Oregon Psychiatric Access Line (OPAL) is a service of Oregon Health & Science 
University (OHSU). OPAL provides free, same-day child and adult psychiatric phone 
consultation to primary care providers in Oregon. The program expands the availability  
of high-quality mental health treatment to Oregon youth and adults via:

•	Timely psychiatric consultation

•	Medical practitioner education, and

•	Connections with mental health professionals throughout the state.

Persons and families living with mental illness may benefit from their medical providers 
registering with OPAL. Once registered, providers have access to child and adult 
psychiatrists Monday through Friday (excluding major holidays) from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Call: 503-346-1000 (prescribing provider inquiries only)

Web: www.ohsu.edu/opal 

Oregon Psychiatric Access Line 
(OPAL) medication consultation for 
prescribing providers

You can get this document in other languages, large print, 
braille or a format you prefer. Contact Amanda Parish at  
503-383-8142 or email amanda.b.parish@dhsoha.state.or.us. 
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